From: PUC Consumer Comments

To: Jan Noriyuki
Subject: Notice: A comment was submitted to PUCWeb
Date: Tuesday, August 10, 2021 1:00:05 PM

The following comment was submitted via PUCWeb:

Name: Juliane Blank

Submission Time: Aug 10 2021 12:40PM
Email: jb4900@cox.net

Telephone: 208-721-0391

Address: 10478 N Cayuse Way

Boise, ID 83714

Name of Utility Company: Eagle Water
Case ID: EAG-W-18-01

Comment: "I strongly oppose the sale of Eagle Water to Suez. That a foreign company should
have Idaho water rights is fundamentally wrong. Further, the company standards of Suez leave
much to be desired. Quality is not a concern to them. Please deny Suez access to our Idaho
water. Thank you."
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From: PUC Consumer Comments

To: Jan Noriyuki
Subject: Notice: A comment was submitted to PUCWeb
Date: Monday, August 9, 2021 5:00:06 PM

The following comment was submitted via PUCWeb:

Name: ARLEEN WINKLER
Submission Time: Aug 9 2021 4:51PM
Email: arleenwinkler36@gmail.com
Telephone: 818-398-7660

Address: 1828 N LONGRIDGE PLACE
EAGLE, ID 83616

Name of Utility Company: EAGLE WATER COMPANY
Case ID: EAG-W-18-01

Comment: "DENY THE APPLICATION!"
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From: PUC Consumer Comments

To: Jan Noriyuki
Subject: Notice: A comment was submitted to PUCWeb
Date: Tuesday, August 10, 2021 7:00:08 AM

The following comments were submitted via PUCWeb:

Name: Cathy Harral

Submission Time: Aug 9 2021 8:16PM
Email: cathy.harral@gmail.com
Telephone: 208-863-9846

Address: 1519 West Kenai Court
Eagle, ID 83616

Name of Utility Company: Eagle water
Case ID: EAG-W-18-01

Comment: "I am requesting you to deny the application for the sale of Eagle Water (case #
EAG-W-18-01) to Suez. Suez has a long history of complaints, dirty water, over
chemicalization of water, bad tasting dirty water, brown water on the bench, water rate hikes
and poor customer service. EWC delivers clean, plentiful great tasting water and great
customer service. We do not want a french based company owning and controlling our water,
dumping chemicals in it and making it taste bad. We have a right to keep our pristine water
locally owned and that we have a company that has our best interest in mind. Water is a life-
sustaining resource that we have a right to. "

Name: David Berent

Submission Time: Aug 9 2021 §:32PM
Email: dwberent@gmail.com
Telephone: 208-392-8117

Address: 769 N Grey Pebble Way
Eagle, ID 83616

Name of Utility Company: Eagle Water Company
Case ID: EAG-W-18-01

Comment: "As a long-time resident of Eagle Idaho and user of water supplied by Eagle Water
Company, I implore the Commission to deny the sale of said company to Suez. Our household
has been pleased with the water and service from EWC and envision this changing for the
worse with Suez. I believe water rights and control should be kept local and that the City of
Eagle should reconsider their inaccurate and unprofessional decision to back out of
consideration for the purchase of EWC. I could bore you with the same objections to this
purchase as you have heard from other well-intended water users. However, i suggest you re-
read the comments from Shelley Brock from Eagle. Her research and description of the
circumstances are flawless and whole-heartedly seconded by our household. Thank you for
your considerations."
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